
Harvest Festival Auction 
At the Bell Inn Haughton 

on Sunday 7th October 2018 at 

7.30 pm 

Contributions 

to the auction 

will be 

gratefully 

received at the 

Bell Inn on 

Sunday 7th October. 

 Items are not restricted to food. 

Proceeds will be shared between local 

charities as in previous years. This will be 

Church, School and Horace’s Outing. 

Thank you for your anticipated support. 

 


